Statement of Bangladesh in the third Cycle of UPR of Azerbaijan
(Geneva, 15 May 2018)

Thank you, Mr. President,

My delegation welcomes the delegation of Azerbaijan to the third cycle of UPR, and thank for their national report.

We deeply appreciate Azerbaijan’s implementation of successive plans of action to combat human trafficking, as well as the initiatives aimed at promoting multiculturalism. The figure that 30% of their public servants are women is indeed a testimony of Azerbaijan’s commitment to ensure gender equality and empower women in public and social life.

 Bangladesh recommends the following :

1. To continue enhancing the role of women in strengthening democracy and ensuring sustainable development;

2. To maintain positive dynamics of ratifying international human rights treaties;

3. To maintain positive experience of allocating adequate funds for welfare programs of the  internally displaced persons;

4. To further SDG-centric approach deployed by the Government in undertaking the measures designed to advance the promotion and protection of human rights.

We wish the Azerbaijan delegation a successful UPR.

Thank you.
